
 

 

                                                             7 August 2023 

 

Renovation of Fubon Bank Central Main Branch & 
Prior Booking Arrangement for Safe Deposit Box Service

 
In order to enhance customers’ experience, our Central Main Branch (including Basement & 

Ground Floor) is undergoing renovation which is expected to complete on 30 September 2023. 

During the renovation period, Safe Deposit Box Service of Central Main Branch would be 

available to customers with prior booking. To ensure customer safety, if you would like to 

access the Safe Deposit Box Service, please contact our Ms. Chin, our customer service 

officer, at least one (1) business day in advance at telephone number 2842 6289 for making 

the arrangement.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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